


Kind regards  

  
 

 
 

  

Always dial 999 in an emergency. If it's not an emergency 0300 123 1212 or 101  

 
 

From: @tfl.gov.uk]  
Sent: 11 August 2017 15:24 
To:  Roads and Transport Policing Command 
Cc:  Roads and Transport Policing Command;  
Subject: Speed Survey A10 

Hi  
 
Hope you are well. I have spoken to our comms manager in my department (  
– copied in). S he has  spoken to our press  office, who were very interes ted in 
promoting work on the A10. F irstly, it would be a good idea for us  to get P C S O s  to 
undertake a speed survey so we can have some headline figure – ‘x number of 
vehicles  caught speeding on the A10 in jus t 4 hours ’ along with a s trongly worded 
message from an officer. 
 
I have created the attached speed survey – I wonder if you would be able to commit 
s ome of your P C S O s to complete it for me? I think it would just require a few of them 
to attend the A10 with a speed gun for a morning or an afternoon, note down the 
number of vehicles  caught speeding along with VR Ms  and vehicle type (if poss ible) 
and pass  that info onto us . I have included beginning of postcode so we can 
determine whether they are local or not. If the P C S O s  don’t catch the VR M it would 
s till be useful for them to note down the time, speed, and vehicle type. If they do get 
the VR M and someone is  available to do a P NC  check back at the base great, but 
not es s ential. I think the best location for this  would be around the T urkey S treet 
junction as  I have been told this  is  where the speeding gets  bad (obvious ly up to you 
though you know the location far better than me). It would also be great if we could 
get some photos  of the P C S O s  doing the speed surveys  that we could include in any 
press  release. 
 
L et me know what you think! T he press  office have suggested we do this  every three 
months  (ish) to monitor the is sue. Do you think there is  any chance of this  being done 
one day next week?  
 
O n another note, how has  the firs t week gone having the two extra officers  in 
E nfield? 
 
L ook forward to hearing from you! 
 
C heers  
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